Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Total Building Supplies Solution framework
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.
You asked:
I would be most grateful if you would provide me, under the Freedom of Information Act, details in respect to the contracts below, details of which can be found on the third page of this document:

12_15 Total Building Supplies Solution

The details we require are:
· Suppliers who applied for inclusion on each framework/contract and were successful & not successful at the PQQ & ITT stages* 

· Contract values of each framework/contract (& any sub lots), year to date

· Start date & duration of framework 

· Is there an extension clause in the framework(s)/contract(s) and, if so, the duration of the extension?

· Has a decision been made yet on whether the framework(s)/contract(s) are being either extended or renewed?

· Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this contract?

*For clarity, the details of the successful and unsuccessful suppliers are kept in the strictest confidence.  These details are used only to contact and support suppliers regarding their bidding activity for the relevant contracts.

Answer:

The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
Procurement exercise for this contract was carried out by ESPO, https://www.espo.org/Frameworks/Buildings/12-Total-building-supplies-solution
Please contact ESPO directly for information via their website. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

